
Anne Arundel County Fire Department
Office of Fire Safety and Injury Prevention Education
8501 Veterans Highway, Millersville, Maryland 21108

410-222-8303

Firefighters from the Anne Arundel County Fire Department visited your child's pre-school or 
kindergarten class today and delivered a presentation called “Friendly Firefighter”.

THANK YOU FOR 
SUPPORTING OUR 

EFFORTS TO BE 
EDUCATIONAL 

PARTNERS AND MAKE 
OUR COMMUNITY A 

SAFER PLACE.

The students had an opportunity to meet actual firefighters from the local station and get to 
know them as their friends in case of an emergency. The key purpose of this visit was to 
educate the students on what firefighters are dressed like during an emergency and why. 

Several other basic fire safety topics were discussed during the visit. Take an opportunity to 
review them with your family.

911, and when to call.
Stop, Drop and Roll if your clothes catch on fire. Never run, but always cover your face 
with your hands.
Smoke alarms save lives, Batteries need to be changed at least once a year.
Practice your home fire escape plan. Develop and practice a plan together as a family.
Pick a Safe Meeting Place. Your home fire escape plan needs to include a safe place for 
your family to meet near the front on the house. 

If you or the students have any questions please call our Public Education Office 
at 410-222-8303. More information is available on our web site ay www.aacounty.org/fire

Friendly Firefighter

Visit www.aacounty.org/fire for more information


